OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

February 21, 1957

Roy Furr
Box 1650
Lubbock, Tex.

Dear Mr. Furr:

Please refer to a letter from this office dated
January 25, 1987 which requested that you file Fomm
C-110 for your R, E. Cole Nos. 1 and 2 in Section 16,
T-22-S, R~37-E showing a change in pool designation
from the Eumont Pool to the Penrose Skelly Pool,

A check of the files for these wells indicates
that we have not as yet received these forms.

Failure to comply with this request by March 1,
1957 will result in allowable cancellation for the
WGIIS.
Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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